From: David Waters

Sent: Thursday, 3 November 2022 1:33 PM

To: Portfolio Committee 2

Cc: Jenna Paterson

Subject: RE: Ambulance ramping and access block — Post-hearing responses — 5 October 2022

Hi Tina — many thanks for the email.

| did have a question on Notice:

The Hon. ROSE JACKSON: Mr Waters, do you have any New South Wales-based statistics both in terms of the
number of patients seen per shift, for example, or the number of hours lost to ramping? Those kind

of figures are particularly useful for us. Is there anything that you can provide us in that regard?

DAVID WATERS: | don't have that information to hand. | could take that on notice certainly.
The Hon. ROSE JACKSON: That would be useful.

Unfortunately, | am unable to access the data requested — as NSW Ambulance can not release health data through
the CAA to the parliament.

| think the best way to resolve this is to ask the committee to refer the question to NSWA directly so they can
respond through Health which is the usual process for them.

The best contact for this will be:
Marco Antoniazzo
Senior Manager, Executive and Ministerial Services | Office of the Chief Executive

Locked Bag 105, Rozelle NSW 2039

www.ambulance.nsw.gov.au

Could you please confirm that this is satisfactory and contact me if there is anything else | can assist with.

Kind Regards, David

David Waters

Chief Executive - Council of Ambulance Authorities
Chief Executive — Ambulance New Zealand

Secretariat — Global Resuscitation Alliance (Australasia)
Past President - Aeromedical Society of Australasia





